
 1 

(Translation) 

April 14, 2015 

To all parties concerned: 

FIELDS CORPORATION  

President & COO: Takashi Oya 

(Code: 2767)  

Inquiries: Hideaki Hatanaka 

Executive Officer; General Manager, 

Corporate Communications Office 

Tel.: +81-3-5784-2111 

 

 

Announcement of Changing our Stock Market Listing to  

the First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange  

 

Today we are pleased to announce that FIELDS CORPORATION has changed the listing of our shares from 

the Tokyo Stock Exchange JASDAQ (Standard) to the First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange. 

 

On the occasion of changing our stock market listing to the first section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange, we 

are very grateful for the loyalty of our shareholders who have supported our philosophy “The Greatest 

Leisure for All People” with encouragement, as well as our business partners and employees and their 

families. 

 

We will aim sincerely to boost our corporate value into meeting the expectations of these stakeholders and 

hope for even greater support and encouragement in the future. 

 

◆For inquiries or further information please contact:◆ 

Corporate Communications Office, Fields Corporation 

Shibuya Garden Tower, 16-17 Nampeidai-cho, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 150-0036 

Tel.:＋81-3-5784-2109  Fax:＋81-3-5784-2119 

 

 

 


